
Rules Committee, 

Please pass bill HB2927. Oregonians, indeed all Americans, deserve to have each of their votes 

count. Oregonians have supported this concept for many years. Thank you.  

Julie Feinstein, a native Oregonian for all my 77 years.  

Julie Feinstein  
jaefeinstein@gmail.com  
6140 SW Boundary St., Apt. 152  
Portland, Oregon 97221-1080 
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